
 

 

The ACLU & ACPLS Present:  

THE SPRING 2021 WRITING CONTEST  
 

If you feel burned out by memoranda and citations and want to put your mind to something a little more creative, this 

contest might be just the thing for you! Below are the details for this contest:  

 

Theme 

The guiding purpose of this contest is to write about freedom, fellowship, community, and the purpose of our work. We 

are also interested in hearing about helping others, the value in volunteering, and why we do the work we do. The 

theme of this contest is broad, such that you can write about what speaks to you most. 

 

Requirements   

Submissions must be:  

 Under six pages 

 Written in 12-point font 

 Double spaced 
 

Eligibility 

Any current Chicago-Kent student is welcome to submit their work for consideration. 

 
Submissions & Anonymity 

All submissions will be labeled and voted on anonymously.  

Additionally, the winning submissions will only be announced with express consent from the authors. 
 

Voting Process 

The ACLU & ACPLS Executive Boards will vote to determine the top 10 submissions.  

Afterwards professors and faculty will vote to determine the top two submissions. 
 

Prize   

The winning submission will be awarded $100.00 and will also be able to select a charity to receive a $100 donation. 

The runner up will also be awarded a prize of $80. 
 

Deadline 

March 17, 2021 at 11:59pm 
 

Where to Submit 

Please send your submissions to aclu@kentlaw.iit.edu.  

 

 

 
“And by the way, everything in life is writable about if  

you have the outgoing guts to do it, and the imagination to improvise.”  

 

-Sylvia Plath 

 

BEST OF LUCK! 


